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It is with sadness and joy that we 
announce the retirement of Aircraft 
Registration Supervisor Debra 
Meleshko. She was a fearless leader 
who helped get the unit transitioned 
when it joined Motor Vehicle Division 
(MVD) six years ago. We wish her 
the very best as she starts the next 
chapter of her life.

We are pleased to announce that 
John Parks has been promoted to the 
Aircraft Registration Unit Supervisor 
position.  John started his career 
with MVD in 2012, as a customer 
service lead in the Communication 
Center. He later became the criminal 
records check coordinator prior to 
accepting his new role as the aircraft 
registration unit supervisor.  John 
enjoys rebuilding classic cars in his 
spare time and spending quality time 
with family.

SPECIAL POINTS  
OF INTEREST
  Avoid postage fees, pay online 

24 hours a day by credit or 
debit card.  It’s easy, fast and 
secure:   
azdot.gov/AircraftRegistration.

 Did you know non-airworthy, 
salvage and stored aircraft 
must be registered with 
ADOT/MVD if the FAA 
registration number is active?

 For changes, contact the 
Aircraft Registration Unit 
at 602.712.6995 or email 
ACreg@azdot.gov.

 Do you have an aviation-
related story to share or 
suggestions for future articles?  
Please submit your stories or 
ideas to ACreg@azdot.

l azdot.gov/GrandCanyonAirport   l  

FAREWELL TO DEBRA 
MELESHKO 

IT’S THAT TIME OF 
YEAR AGAIN
The 2017 renewal cycle is about to 
start. You can expect the renewal 
notices to go out mid-December, 
with a due date of Tuesday, Feb. 28, 
2017. After that date, a $25 late fee 
will be assessed. Avoid late fees and 
have your renewal notices sent to 
you via email and pay your renewal 
online via electronic check, debit or 
credit card once you’ve received your 
renewal notice. Online payments can 
be made at:

https://apps.azdot.gov/mvd/
AircraftRegRenewal/default.aspx

MORE OF IT’S THAT 
TIME OF YEAR AGAIN
Aircraft Dealers: it’s also the time of 
year to renew your dealer license with 
aircraft registration unit. If you have 
any questions, feel free to call John at 
602.712.7572. If you are thinking of 
becoming an aircraft dealer, call John 
so he can help guide you through the 
process of registering with the unit.

HERE’S DUGGY!
Duggy the smiling air plane, travels 
the country to help inspire children 
in the joys of classic aircraft. Learn 
more about Duggy at Duggy.com
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